
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

August 16, 2006


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on August 16, 2006, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Larry Miller, Kenny Ashlock, Paula Brewer, Mary Calloway, Kim, Case, Pam Cox, Betty Kirchner, Cherie Mingus, Rita Highbaugh, and Jackie Waldeck.

06.020
Cherie Mingus moved and Betty Kirchner seconded to approve the minutes  of the regular meeting on July 12, and the special meeting on July 27, 2006.  Motion carried unanimously.

Ron Ortiz discussed the results of No Child Left Behind.

06.021
Ron Ortiz moved and Cherie Mingus seconded to approve the proposed Title I budget.  Motion carried unanimously. 


Ron Ortiz provided information on ACT scores. 


With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:29 p.m.

Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced that Pam Ross will be co-senior sponsor; Brooke Nash, girls’ track coach; Mindy Rector, assistant cheerleading coach; and Jeff Crady, tennis coach

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for September 20                 at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 4:33 p.m.
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